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CITY OF KE

March 13, 2024

RE: Good Friday Garbage Pickup

Please note the following Public Notice.

Please call me at 524-2050 Ext. 2203 if you should have any questions.

Thanks!
K LA~ [Qzu.,uu /JLLQ

Anrfette Peevler
Public Works Dept.

PUBLIC NOTICE
Good Friday Garbage Pickup
Due to the observance of Good Friday, there will be a double pickup
of residential garbage on Thursday, March 28, 2024. The garbage
pickup on Thursday will include persons who regularly have their
garbage collected on Friday. Residents should place their garbage
at the regular pickup location by 7:00 a.m.

Please note that a delay in garbage collection and yard waste may
occur due to the observed holiday.
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